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Dear Parents,

Greetings!

With warm wishes and open hearts, we extend our sincere greetings to you. As valued

members of our school community, your active involvement and collective efforts play a

vital role in fostering an enriching educational environment for our students.

We firmly believe in the power of collaboration between parents, teachers, and the school.

On that note, we would like to invite you to actively participate in your child's education by

volunteering. As volunteers, you can make a significant impact on your child's educational

journey by nurturing the whole child.

Volunteering provides a wonderful opportunity to engage with your child's school

experiences, meet fellow parents, and create ever-lasting memories. Your involvement can

take various forms, depending on your skills, interests, experiences and availability.

We appreciate that everyone has different schedules and commitments.

However, if you are interested in being a volunteer, we encourage you to kindly fill in the

form attached below latest by July 10th, 2023 (Saturday).

Parent Volunteering form

Your involvement strengthens the bonds within our school community along with

benefiting the children. Thank you for your constant support and collaboration.

Looking forward to an active participation.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1s_de8vKtaxJ2XPhN7l82uRGCGNDhgRkRFvrWnyWwh5g/edit

